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Enjoy Firefly Fireworks during fun summer nature programs

GENEVA, IL — Explore the fascinating world of blinking bugs during the Forest Preserve District of

Kane County’s “Firefly Fireworks” nature programs.

There are two sessions of this popular evening program: Friday, June 29, from 8:30-9:30 p.m. and
Saturday, June 30, from 8:30-9:30 p.m. Join District naturalists as they walk and explain how and why
fireflies produce their eerie light. As darkness falls, we’ll watch the woods and prairie light up with

thousands of flashing fireflies.
The June 29 program will be at Campton Forest Preserve, located at 4N379 Town Hall Rd., St. Charles.
The June 30 program is will be at Freeman Kame Forest Preserve, located at 40W346 Freeman Rd.,

Gilberts.

Advance registration is required for these free, all-ages programs. Call 630-444-3190 or email

programs@kaneforest.com to register.

For more information, or to view a full roster of Forest Preserve District nature programs, visit

www.kaneforest.com and find the District on social media by searching @forestpreserve.
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